
SPARTANBURG COUNTY DISTRICT 4 BOARD MEETING 
 

February 26, 2024 
 
The District 4 Board of Trustees held a special meeting February 26, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the District 
Office. The agenda was listed on the District website. 
 
 
Several District Four residents, employees, and concerned parents voiced statements of concern 
over a potential candidate for the superintendent position. 
 
Board Action- 
 

1. Not make an offer of employment or enter into an employment contract with the 
superintendent candidate discussed in executive session.  

2. Pause the superintendent search while re-evaluating the process before moving forward 
with that effort.  

 
 


